

Property Acquisition for New TTC Bus Garage and Additional Operational Uses

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 8, 2021, adopted the following:

It is recommended that the TTC Board:

- 1. The Board approve the recommendations contained in Confidential Attachment 1 to this report, and that the information remain confidential at this time as it pertains to a proposed or pending acquisition or disposition of land.
- 2. Staff report back to the Board in Q1 2022 on the status of negotiations for the acquisition of land for a new TTC garage and maintenance facility.
- 3. This report including the Confidential Attachment 1, be forwarded to the CreateTO Board for their information and the City of Toronto Corporate Real Estate Management Division for their action.